Two Weeks, Two great events

Melville Motor Club SACU Scottish Hare and Hound Championship

The second round of the Melville Motor Club SACU Scottish Hare and Hound Championship will take place on Sunday the 13th February at Lochhouses farm Tiningham near Dunbar.

The course consists of the Melville Motocross track plus an additional 10 minutes in the forest extending the course to 8 miles which will take the top riders about twelve minutes to complete. There are all the enduro classes plus a two hour motocross class that does not go into the woods and does not count towards the Championship.

The course is designed for the enjoyment of all competitors regardless of their experience.

Melville Winter series Motocross

A week later on the 20th February the Melville returns to Lochhouses for the final round of the Winter Motocross series. The track will be graded following the Hare and Hound the week before and there will be classes for all including Adult A, B and C plus Youth MX2, Big Wheel and Small Wheel 85’s, 65’s and Autos on a separate track.
The most important factor is that all riders must have a 2011 competition licence for both events as the 2010 licence runs out on the 31st January and there are no one day licences issued in Scotland. Please organise your club membership and apply for your new licence now!

